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GENERAL ELECTRIC CO*APANY, P.O. BOX 460, PLEASANTON, CALIFORNIA 94566 DIV1SION
'

Re: SG-79-348

Novembqr 5,1979

.

Harold R. Denton, Director
Nuclear Reactor Regulations
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: REVISED SECURITY PLAN FOR THE PROTECTION
OF REACTOR FACILITIES (GE-VNC)

References: 1) License TR-1, Docket 50-70
2) License R-33, Docket 50-73
3) General Electric Company Security Plan

for the Protection of Reactor Facilities, 4/21/76-

4) Letter, G. E. Cunningham to 9ffice of The Director,
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards,
dated August 20, 1979.

5) Letter, R. A. Moschner to William J. Dircks,
dated September 7,1979.

6) Telecon F. R. Hudelson to Glen Podonsky, regarding
enclosed modifications, October 12, 1979.

Dear Sir:

In accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p), the General Electric Company
Vallecitos Nuclear Center (GE-VNC) submits herewith six (6) copies of revised pages
to supersede pages of same name in reference 3, above.

The enclosed revised pages include minor changek as follows and as discussed in
reference 6 above:

|
1. Reference to the Fuel Storage Area in Buf1 ding 105 has been removed. The

GETR does not foresee any further need for storage of SNM in this area.
For ease in revision, certain sections have been retitled "(Reserved for
future use)."

2. Appropriate changes in verbiage have been incorporated to reflect prior
GE committals for plan revision as discussed in reference 4 and 5 and as
the result of NRC rescissidn of requirements previously imposed on
License SNM 960.
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3. Managerial titles have been modified to reflect current conditions.

4. All revised pages indicate date of change. Specific changes are identifiable
by a "bar/ asterisk" which appears on those pages (figures excepted).

In implementing the reported changes as set forth on the revised pages, it is our
~

determination that these changes do not decrease the effectiveness of the Security
Program. As the enclosures contain information concerning the safeguarding of SNM,
GE-VNC requests that they be withheld from public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR
2.790(d).

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact F. R. Hudelson
at Extension 4231.

Sincerely,

G. E. Cunnihgham R. A. Mosch er, Manager
Senior Licensing Engineer Safeguards a VNC
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Enclosures

cc: R. Engelken
NRC Region V
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